Wolfeboro Trustees of Trust Funds 
Public Meeting Minutes — Unapproved 
Tuesday, May 21, 2019 
Trustees in Attendance: 
Barbara Lobdell, Chair
Bree Schuette 
Judy Cole 
Karen Haskell (alternate) 
During the May meeting, which was held on Tuesday, May 21, 2019 the following items were addressed. 
(1) The Minutes of the April Trustees of Trusts meeting were approved with no changes. 
(2) The Trustees agreed that Ms. Schuette will be attending the June 6, 2019 Awards Night at the High School to present scholarships that were awarded by the Trustees. 
(3)  A potential project for the Trustees to fund was discussed — this would include repairs on a porch owned by an elderly Wolfeboro resident. 
(4) Another potential project for the Trustees to fund was discussed — this project is a roofing project for a Wolfeboro resident. Some questions were raised about this project, and Ms. Schuette agreed to discuss them with the homeowner. Ms. Schuette later updated the other Trustees about this situation and it was decided that it was not possible to take on this project, because the resident had already completed the project.  
(5) The Trustees discussed an upcoming training session in Concord on June 6, 2019, and it was also discussed how education/training initiatives could be funded. 
(6) The Trustees also began work on re-organizing the extensive files that exist, and further work will be carried out on this. 
(7) The meeting was adjourned and the next meeting was scheduled for Tuesday, June 18, 2019 at 1:30 pm. 

These Minutes were prepared and submitted by Bree J. Schuette on June 14th, 2019. 
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